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16/1/23 

 
 
Dear Doctor  
 
 
RE: Elimination of Hepatitis C virus 2018 -2025 
 
 
The Elimination of Hepatitis C Virus 2018 -2025 project was launched in February 2018 by the Ministry of Health. 
IDCU is working to recruit eligible patients for treatment.  
 
Could you please refer to us any patients that you are aware of, who are Hepatitis C positive, and who have either 
not commenced treatment, or who started treatment and did not complete it.  
 
Our email is idcu@gov.mt  
 
It is important that you send us the name and surname of the patient, their identity number, and a current 
telephone number. We will than contact them and refer them to the consultants, so that they will be given an 
appointment for further investigation and treatment according to their needs.  
 
Thank you for your continuous help 
 
Regards 

 
 

 
Dr Tanya Melillo   

Consultant Public Health Medicine 
Head of Infectious Disease Prevention and Control Unit  
Health Promotion and Disease Prevention 
t +356 23266109  e tanya.melillo@gov.mt  
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